
5. RICCARTON/WIGRAM TRANSPORT AND ROADING COMMITTEE 
 REPORT OF 25 OCTOBER 2002 MEETING 
 
 The Board was in receipt of the report of the Transport and Roading Committee meeting held on 

25 October 2002, covering the following issues: 
 
  Kerb and Channel Renewal Programme 
  Community Board Consultation on Prioritisation Policy 
  Messrs Ken Stevenson and Graeme Wilson gave a full presentation.  The Committee is very 

supportive of the policy. 
 
  Street Trees/Streetscape Opportunities 
 
  Gilberthorpes/Parker/Moffett/Waterloo Intersection 
  Work was required to be done here, but funding was not available.  It was agreed to engage the 

two local resident groups to promote submissions through the Annual Plan process. 
 
  Bella Rosa Drive/Cataluna Place Consultation 
  The Committee is to review its community consultation process, in respect of time limited 

parking (previously agreed to). 
 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


